
2024 Christmas Bazaar
On Saturday, December 7, 2024 from 10 am to 3 pm, the Cato-Meridian
Parent Teacher's Organization (C-M PTO) will hold its annual Christmas
bazaar at the Jr.-Sr. High School. Spaces will be first come first serve and

limited to 2 spaces max. The cost will be $20 per 8’x8’ space.

lf you have any questions or are interested in participating in this event,
please contact:

Michelle Sherman
2851 Rte. 370, Cato, NY 13033
msherman@catomeridian.org
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